
Interview Result 

 

 

In connection with the Interview for the post of “TECHNICAL EXAMINER 

UNDER DIRECTORATE OF VIGILANCE BY TRANSFER ON DEPUTATION” held on 

28th July, 2025 at 10.30 a.m. onwards, no recommendation was made by the 

Commission as the candidate called for the interview was not found suitable.   
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